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Townsend, Erle

From: Robert Quinn <quinnb616@gmail.com>

Sent: Thursday, February 1, 2024 6:26 PM

To: DEP Rule Comments

Subject: Comment on Chapter 127-A: Advanced Clean Cars II Program (Reposting)
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For many reasons, I OPPOSE this new proposed rule. Electric is NOT the way to go.  

 

Robert M. Quinn 

Fryeburg 


